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Commission Member Profile 

Esther Williams 
Esther Williams, Senior Operations Manager, oversees the Public Service of Colorado (PSCo) 

Damage Prevention program for Xcel Energy.  She has 35 years of damage prevention industry 

experience with 19 of those years at Xcel Energy.  

The Damage Prevention team, under Esther’s guidance, manages over 1 million locates 

annually, promotes damage reduction education and awareness through excavator outreach, 

and investigates and reviews all damages to company-owned facilities.  

Esther’s passion is working with internal and external stakeholders to create and maintain 

partnerships to reduce underground excavation damages to ensure public and property safety.   

Esther also holds a seat on the CO811 Board of Directors. 


